The West Washington Park
Neighborhood Association

Denver City Council,

The West Washington Park Neighborhood Association would like to express support for Councilwoman
Jennie Robb’s Zoning Text Amendment CB 12-0676 # 13 that retains limitations on residential growing of
medical marijuana. This was voted on and approved by our Board on Oct. 5th. We believe that this is in
the best interest of the neighborhoods in Denver.

Sincerely,

Tim O’Byrne
President, WWPNA






